
 

   

 
Wednesday 18th December 2024 

 

   
  

What’s In Your Partners in Care Bulletin? 
  

This weekly bulletin provides details of training, guidance, access to 

past editions and lots more. There’s also helpful information on the 

web pages dedicated to our Independent Care Provider colleagues 

across North Yorkshire and York. Please click here to bookmark these 

pages 
  

 

 
 

Do you want to share something in the Partners in Care bulletin?  

Then, we want to hear from you! 

Has something exciting happened you'd like to share? Or perhaps an event you'd 

like to spread the word about. Achievements, activities or news you'd like others to 

know about.  

Please get in touch hnyicb-voy.yorkplacequalitynursingteam@nhs.net  

 
 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk%2Fabout-us%2Fsupporting-our-partners-in-care-quality-assurance-and-improvement-team%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ckelly.pemberton%40nhs.net%7Cab67898bc2374901788108dc5d5b675f%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638487894373136552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9ynXW%2Fd1vHidJEGztWQMDeCyUDpopJIX0t8TT02RUnU%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk%2Fabout-us%2Fsupporting-our-partners-in-care-quality-assurance-and-improvement-team%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ckelly.pemberton%40nhs.net%7Cab67898bc2374901788108dc5d5b675f%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638487894373136552%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9ynXW%2Fd1vHidJEGztWQMDeCyUDpopJIX0t8TT02RUnU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:hnyicb-voy.yorkplacequalitynursingteam@nhs.net


Updates from Humber and North Yorkshire Integrated Care Board 

 

                     

 
 

We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas  

and Happy New Year.  

 

All the best for 2025  

 

Sarah, Charlotte, Rosie, Sal, Kate and Kelly 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Achieving Excellence Together Conference 2024 

Thank you to everyone who attended the conference this year.  

The day was filled with a range of topics from fantastic speakers. There was a 

variety of stands displaying leaflets, information, merchandise and offering 

demonstrations.  

 

The conference was really well received and enjoyed by everyone who attended in 

person and virtually.  

 

Chief Nurse Awards 

Deborah Sturdy presented two awards at this years' conference.  

 

Silver Award to Emine Tekis, manager of Eagle View Care home for Outstanding 

Services to Social Care 

 

Team award to the Quality Team – Humber and North Yorkshire and Care 

Partnership and North Yorkshire Council for Outstanding Services to Social Care 

 

Congratulations to Emine and the Quality Team 

 

                
 

 

We would like to hear from you – what would you like to see at the next conference? 

What topics do you want to learn about?  

 

Please complete the feedback form and detail any suggestions you have for our next 

conference. https://forms.office.com/e/6RKZB1h4nK 

https://forms.office.com/e/6RKZB1h4nK


 

             

Staying Well This Winter 

Winter brings unique challenges to health and well-being, but preparation makes all 

the difference! Join us for an informative session on staying well this winter and 

explore key topics such as: 

• The importance of seasonal vaccinations, including updates on the RSV 

vaccine and its role in protecting vulnerable populations. 

• Insights from vaccination datasets to understand trends and public health 

impacts. 

• Practical advice from the City of York Council’s Home Energy Efficiency 

Team, including funding opportunities and initiatives to keep homes healthy and 

warm. 

• The impact of winter on emergency services and hospital admissions 

• A directory of services to support communities and professionals during the 

winter  

• Speakers:  

• Peter Roderick, Director of Public Health, City of York Council 

• Wendy Watson, Public Health Specialist Practitioner Advanced, City of York 

Council 

• Jennifer Linsley, Home Energy Efficiency Programme Manager, City of York 

Council 

• George Scott, Business Intelligence Manager, NHS Humber and North Yorkshire 

Integrated Care Board (ICB)  

 

📅 Date:  Thursday 30th January 2025 

🕒 Time: 12:30-13:30 

via MT : Please book your place 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/3b2d5038-73b1-4ed8-bf8b-

2f873e9e20cf@37c354b2-85b0-47f5-b222-07b48d774ee3 

                     

             

 
Your next Care Connected meeting is on Wednesday 8th January at 1030am – 

1130am. If you would like to be adding to the mailing list to attend the meeting, 

please email. hnyicb-voy.yorkplacequalitynursingteam@nhs.net      

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fevents.teams.microsoft.com%2Fevent%2F3b2d5038-73b1-4ed8-bf8b-2f873e9e20cf%4037c354b2-85b0-47f5-b222-07b48d774ee3&data=05%7C02%7Ckelly.pemberton%40nhs.net%7C70d1f9b1e1034055d0a208dd1b786550%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638696926079482611%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wup7K5W7GcXRfCdyWNULJus9%2B4vi%2Fh3Gy9yJG6KBsfM%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fevents.teams.microsoft.com%2Fevent%2F3b2d5038-73b1-4ed8-bf8b-2f873e9e20cf%4037c354b2-85b0-47f5-b222-07b48d774ee3&data=05%7C02%7Ckelly.pemberton%40nhs.net%7C70d1f9b1e1034055d0a208dd1b786550%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638696926079482611%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=wup7K5W7GcXRfCdyWNULJus9%2B4vi%2Fh3Gy9yJG6KBsfM%3D&reserved=0
mailto:hnyicb-voy.yorkplacequalitynursingteam@nhs.net


 

 

Humber and North Yorkshire Living Well Newsletters can be found online here along 

with more information about Learning Disabilities and SEND.  

             
 

Updates from Skills for Care 

 

 

A message from Deborah Sturdy  

 

Reflecting on a year of progress 

 

I cannot believe that we are already in December – where has another year gone? 

For social care nursing, I think we have come together and started to see real 

change and recognition of social care nursing as a real specialism in its own right 

during 2024. For me watching people blossom, grow and use their voice and power 

to appropriately challenge and provide discussion where needed is heartening.  

 

Read the full message here  

                      

 

New elearning module:  

Ten public health tips for social care workers 

 

A new, free learning module tailored specifically for people who work in adult social 

care has an underlying theme of prevention and is designed to build on the 

knowledge you already have. It offers practical guidance on how your practice 

relates to public health approaches and how to further integrate these approaches 

into your day-to-day work. 

 

Key topics include preventing illness, promoting wellbeing and mental health, and 

supporting healthy aging. Completing the module will enhance the quality of care for 

those you support and deepen your understanding of public health. 

 

https://humberandnorthyorkshire.icb.nhs.uk/learning-disabilities-and-send/
https://www.skillsforcare.org.uk/resources/documents/Regulated-professions/Nursing/NEWSLETTER/Dec24/Deborah-Sturdy-article-December-2024.pdf#msdynttrid=6RKImKtW-TiFz5CkIHY_mbH8utn1fmzLrna7hDp0XVY


If you work, or manage people who work, for a registered provider, this module 

provides evidence of supporting the CQC Single Assessment Framework: Effective – 

Supporting people to live healthier lives 

 

Start the module today  

                 

             
Being prepared for CQC assessment seminar 

 

Tuesday 14 January 2025 | 10:00 – 15:30 | Online | 120 +VAT 

With the changes to CQC assessment, this one-day interactive seminar brings 

together frontline managers to learn about the step-by-step ways to be ready to 

evidence that your service meets CQC expectations to achieve a Good or 

Outstanding rating. Discover practical ways to prepare for assessment and evidence 

the quality care you’re providing. 

 

Book now       

             

Leading through digital change programme 

 

Starts Thursday 9 January 2025 | 10:00 – 15:00 | Online  

Are you an adult social care manager or leader ready to embrace digital technology? 

This four-week programme, designed and delivered by Skills for Care and the 

National Care Forum, will help you identify digital solutions to meet your 

organisation’s needs and lead digital transformation with confidence. Don't miss this 

opportunity to enhance your digital leadership skills, improve the quality of your 

service and embrace the benefits of digital technology in adult social care.  

 

Book now                     

                         
             

Updates from Infection Prevention Control 
 

 
The latest Bulletin from the Community Infection Prevention and Control Team 

for Care Home focuses on: ‘Seasonal decorations’. 

 

We would be grateful if you would share this information with colleagues as 

appropriate. 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F63ec8897d0834e13b23bccbc6b84fcf1.svc.dynamics.com%2Ft%2Ft%2Feb6gLynm5TgjpagtAIlDj8aqxR8TMomwnoOTn28x1dcx%2FlGnzifNFnpc3BUIyxn63zmQtMgnOKLoh5i5IcPmVmu4x&data=05%7C02%7Ckelly.pemberton%40nhs.net%7C340885aedbf4447a5d3208dd14425c4d%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C1%7C638688997465229194%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=S9%2BFi6nDlELLEYQeUdSnPx0gkH%2BmedEYTQKKJJHui0c%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F63ec8897d0834e13b23bccbc6b84fcf1.svc.dynamics.com%2Ft%2Ft%2FxX2Uf6RexauJPAHutCehyFrvctT27sxCjF6g9RO8NVAx%2FlGnzifNFnpc3BUIyxn63zmQtMgnOKLoh5i5IcPmVmu4x&data=05%7C02%7Ckelly.pemberton%40nhs.net%7C340885aedbf4447a5d3208dd14425c4d%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C1%7C638688997465246986%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oXSJrjcpMB3cJf%2F6conImckuOHnxnP9oGq039u8KGY8%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F63ec8897d0834e13b23bccbc6b84fcf1.svc.dynamics.com%2Ft%2Ft%2Fow0EomFC4IrxosVDFSqN6zCbopeXnb1qUFNwQCi4fAUx%2FYiUd8wr2aq8xYfZy2DwEf6s43gg4BhDB9B4jL9mxhhEx&data=05%7C02%7Ckelly.pemberton%40nhs.net%7Cc4a75c1749e742c278c708dd147d6c22%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C1%7C638689251122683557%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9Z%2FkOkyMDjAM6QuAxQ9Np26GYdmaFgRGY85RioU2c4c%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2F63ec8897d0834e13b23bccbc6b84fcf1.svc.dynamics.com%2Ft%2Ft%2FpC3k08ZxZhYovVQ2BABbdL83KLS9cQxvySpjyZ10nIIx%2FYiUd8wr2aq8xYfZy2DwEf6s43gg4BhDB9B4jL9mxhhEx&data=05%7C02%7Ckelly.pemberton%40nhs.net%7Cc4a75c1749e742c278c708dd147d6c22%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C1%7C638689251122670664%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Rc2%2FqnvS6kiMQi%2Fg%2BYQHpleT9OVsst2v5DdcJLBDxQk%3D&reserved=0


  

Please follow the link below to view the Bulletin: 

 

www.infectionpreventioncontrol.co.uk/news/ipc-bulletin-for-care-homes/ 

 

 

Other updates and important information 

 

 

TENA virtual product training 

All sessions start at 2pm for 1 hour 

 
 

Tissue Viability Skills Workshop Training 

 

This is free to attend. The day will consist of 30-minute repeated skill stations which 

clinicians can drop in to at the most convenient time for them and attend relevant 

stations. Company representatives will be in attendance to discuss formulary 

products at your leisure.  

Book your place today using the QR code below 

 

Please note this is available to NH trained staff and practice nurse staff from Whitby, 

Scarborough and Ryedale only.  

 

• Dopplers studies 

• PU categorisation 

• Wound bed preparation 

• Dressing / formulary 

• Actico / hosiery 

• K-TWO / K-FOUR 

 

Date – 26th February 2025 

Time – 9.30 – 16.30 

Location – Malton and Norton RUFC, The Gannock, 

Old Malton Road, Malton, YO17 7EY                     

 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.infectionpreventioncontrol.co.uk%2Fnews%2Fipc-bulletin-for-care-homes%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ckelly.pemberton%40nhs.net%7Cdc3491f3d1b347e6d87208dd18690f26%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638693561682240167%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rV706A%2BFgIAWC4tnG%2BtkErRGnbe70MV%2Fci5knprGPdU%3D&reserved=0


                         

Dementia and OAMH lunch and learn sessions 

 

North East and Yorkshire Regional Mental Health Team are pleased to announce 

the 2024-25 'Lunch and Learn' education series people with an interest in dementia 

and older adult's mental health. All with an interest in North-East and North Cumbria 

Region are invited to attend. 

For joining details, propose future topics or any other info please email 

David.newman7@nhs.net 

 
Each session will begin with a short presentation followed by a facilitated interactive 

discussion for everyone to join in. These sessions are intended to be informal and 

interactive so that people from different backgrounds across NEY with an interest in 

the subject have the chance to share their experiences, ideas, and positive practice. 

You’re welcome to talk about challenges, share successes or just come and listen 

and provide and receive some peer support. The session will be led by the NEY 

Clinical Lead, Dr Charlotte Deasy 

         

             

                     

             

mailto:David.newman7@nhs.net


             

Dates for your diary 

 

JANUARY 
Carer Awareness Training (online) 14th January 10.30-12.30 

To book a place, please access York Learning Pool and create an account, if you 

haven't already signed up: https://york.learningpool.com/login/index.php   

          

          

                      

 

Training and Resources   
 

                   The Quality and Nursing Team Training Packages 

The Quality and Nursing Team offer the following training packages to all providers 

across York and North Yorkshire.  

 

❖ Improving Hydration in Care Home Residents 

❖ Recognising and Responding to Deterioration in Residents 

❖ React to Red – Pressure Ulcer Prevention 

❖ React to Falls Prevention 

❖ Hand Hygiene and PPE 

❖ Oral health 

❖ Nutrition 

 

If you would like further information or to request training, email the team Hnyicb-

voy.yorkplacequalitynursingteam@nhs.net 

 

Please visit our website to view our training packages, Partners in Care bulletins, 

Care Connected slides and documents and a variety of resources available.  

 
 

Learning and Development opportunities  
 

                                    

                      

 
 

Further Information 

 

Contacts for Incident Reporting - Updated Process 

 

To report any patient safety concerns regarding York and Scarborough Teaching 

Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust, please email yhs-tr.s2s.york@nhs.net This will 

https://york.learningpool.com/login/index.php
mailto:Hnyicb-voy.yorkplacequalitynursingteam@nhs.net
mailto:Hnyicb-voy.yorkplacequalitynursingteam@nhs.net
https://www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk/rss/referral-support-service/care-providers/
mailto:yhs-tr.s2s.york@nhs.net


allow the Trust to continuously receipt, acknowledge, and investigate these 

concerns. 

 

To make a complaint or to highlight any concerns regarding Yorkshire Ambulance 

Service NHS Foundation Trust, please email yas.patientrelations@nhs.net. Please 

find through this link a template which you are able to complete, which will ensure 

they have all the information required to investigate.                                   

                      

 

Chief Nurse for Adult Social Care Awards - Nominate Your Team! 

 

The Chief Nurse Awards are an opportunity to recognise the outstanding contribution 

made by social care staff, and celebrate those who go above and beyond in their 

work, provide outstanding care, commitment and inspiration to colleagues. As well 

as being able to nominate individual staff members for a gold and silver award, there 

is now also the chance to nominate your team!  

 

Further information on the award including the nomination criteria can be found 

through this link. We would encourage providers to have a think about staff meet 

these criteria and deserve recognition.  

 

We're happy to support with any nominations, if you submit an application, please 

copy us in so we can also celebrate the outstanding work undertaken everyday by 

care staff in our area.                                                                           

 
 

  
This bulletin is produced by York Health and Care Partnership   
  

Do you have… 
  

▪ thoughts or comments to share? 

▪ news that you would like to feature in the bulletin?  

  

If so please contact hnyicb-voy.yorkplacequalitynursingteam@nhs.net 
  

      

        
 

mailto:yas.patientrelations@nhs.net
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fimsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com%2Fwis%2Fclicktime%2Fv1%2Fquery%3Furl%3Dhttps%253a%252f%252fwww.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk%252fseecmsfile%252f%253fid%253d5469%26umid%3D4C0BCB7B-DB0E-BF05-BDF9-817C6DE50176%26auth%3Dde41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-068ba18f8ef361e0abf7425d243cb6dda9d472d1&data=05%7C02%7Ckelly.pemberton%40nhs.net%7Cab67898bc2374901788108dc5d5b675f%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638487894373235491%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Z2WBvgNk0ZpZn1aNmzoM3u8pzHm%2BjE3EH%2FNn%2F0hNAws%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fgovernment%2Fpublications%2Fchief-nurse-adult-social-care-awards-nomination-forms%2Fchief-nurse-adult-social-care-awards-nomination-criteria&data=05%7C02%7Ckelly.pemberton%40nhs.net%7Cab67898bc2374901788108dc5d5b675f%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638487894373242088%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VzZtZur85J%2F8ieIZX9bAEsSqMtsv2kHoz0hHCdDXAPI%3D&reserved=0
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